DELAWARE HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES
' Division of Public Health
Office of Drinking Water

PHONE: (302) 741-8630
FAX: (302) 741-8631

January 16, 2018

Timmothy Bell

AYPO, LLC

531 NE F Street

Grants Pass, OR 97526

RE: Approval of proposed courses
Dear Mr. Bell,

Thank you for submitting the following proposed training courses to the Office of Drinking Water (ODW)
for review by the Advisory Councit for Certification of Public Water System Operators (the Council).

- Surface Water Treatment Plant Operations

- Source Water Issues & Pretreatment

- Coagulation and Flocculation

- Sedimentation and Filtration

- Disinfection

- Corrosion Control

- Advance Oxidation and UV Disinfection

- Membrane Processes

- Water Distribution System Operation Overview
- Pipelines

- Meters, Valves and Hydrants

- Pumps and Motors

- Storage Tank Facilities

- Basic Electrical Concepts for Water Operators
- Groundwater Wells

- Distribution System Water Quality lssues

The submitted courses were reviewed by the Council on December 7, 2017. We are pleased to inform
you that the courses listed above are now approved by the Council as process-related.

This approval is based on the courses as submitted by you to the Council. Any changes to the courses or
instructors would require a resubmission of the course material and/or instructor details to the Council for
review and approval.

If you have any questions regarding this approval notification, please contact me or Terry Pinder at 741-
8630.
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DHSS Secretary Designee
Advisory Council for Certification of Public Water System Operators
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